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This month's meeting was held at the Hilton Aventura. We would like
to thank the City of Aventura, City of Sunny Isles Beach and the

Town of Golden Beach for hosting us and thank all the attendees for
their participation!



On behalf of President Rodney Harris, 1st Vice President
Karyn Cunningham chaired the meeting. She began by
thanking the sponsors and those in attendance. The program
began with the honor guard from the City of Aventura,
presenting the colors. Aventura City Manager Ronald Wasson led
us in the pledge of allegiance. Rabbi Rosenfeld from the Aventura
Chabad South conducted the invocation and Ms. Cameron
Wheeler performed the national anthem.

This month’s Board of Directors' Meeting, was sponsored by the
City of Aventura, the Town of Golden Beach, the City of Sunny
Isles Beach and the Hilton Aventura. Item 8 on the agenda was
Form 6 presented by Attorney Robert Meyers, from the law firm
of Weiss Serota Helfman etal.... He provided a summary of Form
6 and also informed that the law firm was preparing to litigate
this matter in court. He answered several questions from the
members and asked that anyone interested in acquiring
additional information to call him, Attorney Susan Trevarthen or
Jamie Cole, all from the law firm of Weiss Serota....



Additionally, Commissioner Michael Stern from the City of
Aventura made a presentation regarding Colorectal Cancer
Awareness month. He asked the municipal members to consider
providing a proclamation for him to present during his visit to
the Capitol.

Executive Director Richard Kuper  provided the Executive
Director's Report. He briefly discussed several legislative items
and followed up with comments on Form 6. He also thanked the
City of Aventura, the City of Sunny Isles Beach, and the Town of
Golden Beach for their sponsorship. He also acknowledged and
thanked the administrators from the host municipalities for
coordinating this meeting.

 

Click to access the MDCLC 2024 Legislative
Agenda

   
Board Members of the MDCLC along with
Miami-Dade Municipal officials traveled to

Tallahassee during FLC Legislative Action Days.
The MDCLC Delegation met with the FLC

Advocacy Group regarding legislation that is
detrimentally impacting our Cities, Towns and

https://files.constantcontact.com/75c84b10701/8b56f1ee-9528-456c-ad5f-85d4f59452c3.pdf


Villages. Below are several photos of our elected
officials when they met with House and Senate

Members.
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